
State of California, Department of Industrial Relations 

Division of Occupational Safety and Health 

Memorandum 
 

 

To:  Interested Parties     Date: March 2, 2015  
 

From:  Juliann Sum, Chief  
  Cal/OSHA 
 
 
Cc:  Christine Baker, DIR Director 
  Amy Martin, Cal/OSHA Chief Counsel 
   

 
Subject: Cal/OSHA guidance on heat illness prevention standard, amendments to   
  Title 8, Section 3395  

 

 
 
Following the adoption of amendments to the heat illness prevention standard by the 

Occupational Safety and Health Standards Board on February 19, 2015, we are anticipating 

that the Office of Administrative Law will approve the amendments and grant the Standards 

Board’s request for the amendments to go into effect on May 1, 2015. We invite you to identify 

the topics and issues you have questions about or would like us to elaborate on, as we revise 

the heat illness prevention guidance documents currently posted on our website. 

 

Please send your requests and recommendations to Amy Martin (amartin@dir.ca.gov), Gretta 

Windmon (gwindmon@dir.ca.gov), and Grace Virrey (gvirrey@dir.ca.gov) by Friday, March 6, 

2015. Thank you. 
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